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Monitoring Activities  
• 2022-23 Cycle 3 Monitoring Timeframe 1 began October 10, 2022. 
• Timeframe 2 begins January 17, 2023.  

• The comprehensive program electronic monitoring system, SMMS, will be used for all 
monitoring this year. 

• Pre-monitoring training occurred in collaboration with OSE finance. 

• OSEP will be on-site for Phase 2 of DMS monitoring November 7-10, 2022. 
Program Effectiveness 

• SEA supervisors are communicating with districts on a regular basis to answer 
questions and offer support.  

• SEA supervisors are providing on-site support to some districts monthly. 

• Rules Revision work continues. A variety of stakeholders were surveyed. We had a 
good response and one of our national Technical Assistance Centers is helping to 
review and summarize recommendations. 

• MPE team had a booth at the LEA Academy to allow opportunity to meet with and talk 
with attendees. 

• MPE and Finance administrators provided on-site support to districts who needed help 
with CCEIS. 
 

 


